Sandwich Public Schools
Wellness Committee
December 6, 2023
4:00 pm

Agenda

e Susan Whalley from Enough Abuse
o Child Sexual Abuse is a silent epidemic and a public health problem, devastating
so many lives. How can we as a school system take the helm in our community to
protect the vulnerable? At our next Wellness Committee meeting, Susan Whalley
and Chris Morin of the Enough Abuse Campaign will be here to describe the
nature and prevalence of child sexual abuse and how we as educators, parents and
students can create a safety-net by deepening our own awareness.

This 30-minute presentation will provide an overview of the variety of workshops
offered, and tools available for parents, students and faculty.

This is a follow-up to the well-received workshop for our school nurses last fall.

e Questions related to the shared Health Curriculum document?
e Review of proposed changes to sections 1 and 2 of the Health and Wellness Policy

e Open discussion


https://vimeo.com/824818773?share=copy
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nuyNbnzgJaOf9d8wLz5Al5NDWIPcDTcU/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102041067522819679486&rtpof=true&sd=true

